
Dear Team, 

We are excited to share an important update regarding the recent acquisition of our company by 

XYZ Corporation. 

The acquisition was finalized on [Date], and we believe that this partnership will provide us with 

greater resources and opportunities for growth. 

What This Means for You: 

• Job Security: Your positions will remain secure during this transition period. 

• Benefits: There will be no immediate changes to your current benefits package. 

• Integration: We will begin the integration process over the next few months, and we will 

keep you informed every step of the way. 

We understand that you may have questions, and we encourage you to reach out to your 

managers or the HR department for any concerns. 

Thank you for your continued hard work and commitment during this exciting time. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Company Name] 


